
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
  
We hope this newsletter finds you well. 
 
Uniform 
If you missed the cut off date for free home delivery from Emblematic, you can still order from them and have 
your items delivered for a charge. Emblematic have advised that all orders should be placed before 1st August in 
order to be ready for September. 
 
Some parents and carers may be aware that in the early days of the pandemic, guidance and advice on uniform 
and how often to wash it was circulating and you may be worried about how many items of uniform you may 
need to buy.  In the latest in a long line of updates from the Department for Education, they included the 
following: “There is no need for anything other than normal personal hygiene and washing of clothes following a 
day in a school. Uniforms do not need to be cleaned any more often or differently than usual.” 
 
During the last three and a half months, some children may have decided that they wished to experiment with 
different hair styles (we all had to with either home cutting or no cutting having to be the norm!) and colourings. 
Whilst this was the perfect time to experiment, come September when we return to school in whatever format 
we do, please make sure that we are back to the accepted hair styles that we have always had and that hair 
colours are the natural colours. 
 
September 
We are aware that guidance on returning to school was issued last night. We are currently digesting it to see how 
we can operate within this. We will contact you once we have done this. 
 
Year 6 locker keys 
If you have not returned your locker key, please do so by handing it into the office between 8.30am – 11.00am 
over the next two weeks. If you have something to collect from your locker, please contact school and we can 
have the items waiting for you when you hand the key in. You will not be allowed to enter school to empty the 
lockers yourself. 
 
Classes for September 2019 
The arrangements for next year’s classes are below.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Teacher 

Nursery AM Mrs Layton 

Reception Mrs Smith 

Year 1  Mrs Vallons 

Year 2 Mrs Tantum 

Year 3 Mrs Miller / Mrs Gilroy 

Year 4 Mrs Welsh 

Year 5 Mrs Provett 

Year 6 Mrs Sligo/Miss France 
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